Spring Primary School
Birmingham

Dear Mr Smith,
Having been a pupil at Spring Primary for the last seven years, I feel it is now my duty to share the feelings of your students towards wearing a school uniform. It has long been felt by myself, and my peers, that wearing a school uniform is outdated and impractical. By writing this letter, I hope to convince you that this is the case, and begin negotiations on changing this rule. 
My reasons for not wearing uniform are as follows:
A recent survey conducted by the school council identified that an overwhelming majority of 79% of pupils would prefer to wear their own clothes to school. As a Head Teacher, it is your duty to listen to and consider any opinions of your students and to negotiate with them. As the school council are an elected body of students from all the classes in the school, it is important that you take heed of any information they discover about the wants and needs of the pupils. 
Secondly, your pupils feel more comfortable and at ease in our own clothes. This is important as the more comfortable we feel, the better we are able to concentrate on the work we are doing. If we are constantly fiddling with stiff collars, itchy trousers and uncomfortable shoes, this distracts us from the task in hand. Moreover, this distracts us from learning. Therefore, wearing our own clothes would improve and lengthen our learning time and ultimately impact and improve our achievement in school. 
Finally, our parents would also benefit from the move to not wearing school uniform. Gone will be the excuses of not wearing uniform as our parents did not get it washed in time! Wearing our own clothes would mean there would be no lack of options. Parents would no longer have the mad Sunday rush of getting our uniforms washed and ironed in time for Monday. It would also reduce the amount that our parents have to pay towards clothing us. Good quality school uniform that lasts does not come cheap! Indeed – the money saved could be put towards school fund to buy new books, or stationary resources for our home, so we are able to effectively complete our homework. 
As you can see, there are compelling arguments as to why the children of Spring Primary school should be able to abandon their uniforms in favour of more cost effective, practical and achievement boosting home clothes. Surely, you understand our reasoning?
Please consider the points I have raised in this letter carefully. My fellow students and I look forward to hearing your response.
Yours sincerely,
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